
						

From: Keith Morgan 
Sent: March-10-15 3:06 PM
To: Cheryl Blundon
Subject: March 30 Hearing Date
Importance: High

Ms. Blundon;

Please be advised that we wish to avail of the opportunity to address the Board on March 30, 2015. The areas that we
intend to canvas are as follows;

1. Critical customer lists - how created and maintained
2. Inequality of feeder selection for rotating outages
3. Flawed justification for failure to provide advance notice and implications of same
4. Losses to individual customers and request for compensation
5. Involvement of PUB in process for critical customers, rotating blackouts and reconnection decisions.

We anticipate that no more than 15 minutes will be required for our presentation. Please provide us with details of the
hearing schedule as well as any other information your require in advance of the hearing date.

We trust this to be satisfactory in this regard.

Keith Morgan

Browne Fitzgerald
Morgan & Avis
Terrace on the Square, Level 2
P.O. Box 23135
St. John's, NL Al B 4J9
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